
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 30, 2021 

 

 

Chairwoman Rosa DeLauro      Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

 

I am requesting $1,000,000 for expansion of sewer treatment capacity for the Town of Benson in 

fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Benson located at 303 East Church 

Street, Benson, North Carolina 27504.  

 

The funding would be used for expansion of sewer treatment capacity. The system is currently 

stretched too thin and cannot handle heavy rains in addition to the increased number of users. As the 

city grows, it puts more and more strain on the existing sewer treatment facilities.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

M 
Member of Congress 


